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Reach your full potential! 

Dear East Aurora District 131 Families, Students, and Staff,  

As the holiday season approaches, I find myself reflecting on the incredible journey we’ve shared over the 
past seven years. Serving as your Superintendent has been one of the most rewarding chapters of my 
life—a time filled with growth, challenges, and countless moments of pride in the strength and spirit of 
our community.  

 

This holiday season is particularly meaningful to me, as it marks my final one with District 131. While it 
is bittersweet to say goodbye, I am filled with gratitude for the memories we’ve created together. From 
celebrating student successes to witnessing the dedication of our educators and staff, every moment has 
left a lasting imprint on my heart.  

 

As we step into the holidays, I encourage each of you to pause, reflect, and cherish the connections that 
make this season so special. Let’s honor the accomplishments of this past year and look forward to the 
promise of a bright future for East Aurora.  

 

Thank you for allowing me to be a part of this extraordinary community. I will carry the warmth and 
resilience of East Aurora with me always.  

 

Wishing you and your loved ones a holiday season filled with joy, rest, and togetherness.  

 

With gratitude and warmest regards,  

 

Sincerely, 

  

Dr. Jennifer Norrell 
Superintendent of Schools 

 


